

26 June 2019

## **Dear Parents**

I am attaching two separate GCSE summer reading and study requirements, one for pupils studying English Language only and one for pupils studying both English Language and English Literature, so that your daughter can complete her particular reading requirements during the summer holidays. This work will enable the incoming Year 12 pupils to return to school in August 2019, well prepared for the GCSE courses.

Wishing you an enjoyable summer holiday and thank you for your continued support of the work of the English Department.

Yours sincerely,

L McCombe Head of English